
From: Bailey, John
To: Vickerson, Casey; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: [BULK] Hog Farm in Buffalo watershed
Date: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 10:31:21 AM

 
 

From: Marks, Teresa 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 9:41 AM
To: Bailey, John
Subject: FW: [BULK] Hog Farm in Buffalo watershed
 
 
 

From: TIM eubanks [mailto:timeubanks@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2014 3:03 PM
To: Marks, Teresa
Subject: [BULK] Hog Farm in Buffalo watershed
 
Ms. Marks
The purpose of this message is to urge and encourage you to stop operations at the
hog farm (CH) in Mount Judea. I believe it is within your authority to do so. We cannot
fathom that the permit system allowed a CAFO in such a sensitive and economically
significant watershed.
 
If revoking the permit is not an option, I would ask that the nutrient management plan
be completely revisited to remove all hog waste from the watershed for disposal at a
less sensitive site. 
 
Thank you for your attention and time.
 
Tim Eubanks
President, Central Chapter Arkansas Canoe Club
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